
 

 
 

We are turning 75 in 2025! The Board of Directors, along with the NBGC 75th Anniversary 
Committee, are excited to celebrate this important milestone with the members of our Club 
and the City of North Bay. The 75th Anniversary Committee has worked together to create a 
special NBGC 75th anniversary logo, which you will soon see on display around the Club and 
throughout the community. We hope that it will serve as a commemorative symbol of our past 
75 years. 
  
We are looking for your help! We would like to hear from you, the members, about how you 
would like to recognize this momentous occasion. We’ve made it easy to share your ideas and 
suggestions on which events, activities, or projects would be meaningful for our membership. 
Please take a few minutes to answer a couple of questions or provide any feedback that you 
might have here: Granite Club 75th Anniversary Celebrations 
 
Please come join us! The 75th Anniversary Committee will be meeting again in the new 
year, and we hope that you will want to be a part of it! We are looking forward to working 
together as a team to plan a celebration for all members and one that will welcome the 
community to share in our Club’s history. 
 
On behalf of the North Bay Granite Club Board of Directors, I would like to wish you all a 
restful and relaxing holiday break, and best wishes for the new year. 
 
Sara Lake 
Director of Communications 
(on behalf of the NBGC 75th Anniversary Committee) 

https://northbaygraniteclub.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=19df07de77d66dc221f5612da&id=9bef9be7b4&e=3c803bcbf9

